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Dear Committee Members  I am bothered by the proposals to build Olympics facilities and to pass 
legislation enabling the bypassing of community voices.  Victoria Park is a large green space in the 
centre of Brisbane. Once built on, the green space is gone.  The proposed legislation will allow 
unchecked development of that area. I am bothered at the possibility that the reach of such 
legislation will be extended beyond Victoria Park and other sites earmarked for Olympics facilities. 
 
Victoria Park is a site of great cultural significance to aboriginal peoples. Why would we show major 
disrespect by building huge facilities within its boundaries? I respectfully urge Committee Members 
to recommend against this legislation. If is goes ahead and the Olympics facilities are built our 
children and their children will weep over the loss of such significant green space.  Thank you. 
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